
Congratulations! 

 

The Department of Languages and Cultures of Southeast Asia 

congratulates  

Ms. Trương Thùy Dung, Institute of History, Hanoi, who on July, 

13, 2020 very succesfully defended her PhD thesis:  "The Amer-

ican Influences on the Higher Education of the Second Republic 

of Vietnam: The Case of the National Universities". 

The final result awarded by the comittee was: Magna Cum 

Laude.  

We congratulate her and wish her all the best for her academic 

and personal future!  

 

 

 


